
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

THE GOSLINGS ISLANDS, Town of Harpswell, Cumberland County 
 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board announces that it will be voting 
to allocate funds to support the Maine Coast Heritage Trust’s (MCHT) fee simple acquisition of two vacant 
coastal islands having a combined acreage of approximately13± acres. Known as E. Gosling Island with 
approximately 3,000 feet of shore frontage and W. Gosling Island with approximately 1,800 feet of shore 
frontage, located in the Town of Harpswell, Cumberland County, State of Maine. The property is described as 
the property of MCHT in Book 31823, Page 90 (E. Gosling Island) and in Book 31823, Page 90 (W. Gosling 
Island) and identified on the Town of Harpswell Tax Map 77, Lot 1(portion).  The MCHT will hold and manage 
these coastal islands for traditional outdoor recreation uses, natural resource conservation, and public access 
under a Project Agreement with ME Department of Agriculture Conservation and Forestry (DACF). 
 
Public comment on this proposal will be accepted at the LMF Board meeting May19, 2015, at 1:00 PM at the 
DACF, Deering Building, 90 Blossom Lane, Augusta, ME. Written comments on the proposal will be accepted 
until 5:00 PM, May 18, 2015, submit to R. Collin Therrien, LMF Program, 28 State House Station, Augusta, 
ME 04333 or at the meeting. For more information, contact at the above address or call 207-287-3200. 
 


